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DATE: September 1, 2011 

TO: Document Number 00269-00 ILtA 
FROM: Ann Cole, Commission CJerk, Office of Commission Clerk (1'''' , 
RE: Clarification of the Record 

An exhaustive search of the Office of Commission Clerk documents finds that the 
January 6, 2000, DN 00269-00 filing described as: LEG/Elias, Jaye; EAG/Haff 1/6/00 memo to 
RAR advising confidential DNs 09057-99 and 11680-99 can be returned to their respective 
sources, could not be located for scanning and, therefore, is not a part of the electronic record. 
The attached document confirms that the DN 11680-99 filing was, in fact, returned to the source. 

For further information, contact the Office of Commission Clerk. 



STATE OF FLORIDA 


DIVISION OF REcORDS & REPORTING Commissioners: 
BLANCA S. BAy6JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN 
DIRECTORJ. TERRY DEASON 
(850) 413-6770SUSAN F. CLARK 

E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

tlublit ~trbtct (!ommission 
February 9, 2000 

Thornton Law Finn 
Attention: Paul Sexton 
215 South Monroe Street, Suite 600-A 
Tallahassee, Florida 3230 I 

Re: Return of Confidential Document(s) to the Source 

Dear Mr. Sexton: 

Conunission staffhave advised that Confidential Document No. 11680-99, filed in Docket No. 
98 I 890-EU on behalfof the Florida Reliability Coordinating Council, can be returned to the source. 
The document is enclosed. 

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions concerning this material. 

Sincerely, 

K~~ynn, Chief 
Bureau of Records 

Enclosure 
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